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The Gallery of Art in Giving 
Every art purchase funds innovative childhood cancer research 

  

 Spring 2019 - In this newsletter:   
 

 Biomed Realty: 65 Grove Street, Watertown, MA. 

 Camp Casco honors Art in Giving 

 Flour Bakery’s new exhibition 

 New Board Member Gregory Dunn 

 Haug Partners, LLP 

 Wellesley Bank’s new corporate headquarters  

 Featured artists: Lori Slavin and Will Suglia 

 
 

Biomed Realty: 65 Grove Street, 
Watertown, MA 
 

Above painting by renowned artist Dorothy “Doffie” Arnold, 

hangs in Biomed Realty’s new lobby at 65 Grove Street in 

Watertown. Susan Amato, Senior Contract Manager, East 

Coast, is proud of the purchase.  

“We are excited to continue to work with Art in Giving and 
display the works of a local Cambridge artist in our newest 
lobby at 65 Grove Street in Watertown.”  
 
Susan Amato 
Senior Contract Manager, Biomed Realty 
 

Above paintings by Art in Giving’s artist Nicholas Coley  
beautify Biomed’s new offices in Watertown. 

Lobby entrance at 65 Grove Street 
in Watertowm, MA. 
 

 

https://artingiving.com/lori-slavin
https://artingiving.com/will-suglia
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Art in Giving’s Eliane Markoff accepting Camp Casco’s 2018 

‘Friend of the Year’ award. 

Camp Casco Honors Art in Giving 

“Tumors of the brain and spine are the most 
common solid tumors in children, and affect 
many of our campers at Camp Casco. Eliane 
Markoff's important work through Art in Giving 
funds research critical to improving the diagnosis 
and treatment of brain tumors in children, and 
will help make important strides in the field of 
pediatric oncology. We are truly grateful for Art in 
Giving's dedication to improving outcomes in our 
community, and are humbled to be able to honor 
her as our 2018 Friend for Life.”  
 
Erin Fletcher Stern 
CEO, Camp Casco 

 

New Art at Flour Bakery on  
Erie Street in Cambridge, MA 

New mosaic piece on rotation at Flour Bakery at 

40 Erie Street in Cambridge.  

An Instagram post of the  
above mosaic piece is 
shown in Art in Giving’s 
social media initiative 
managed by Gregory 
Dunn, our newest board 
member. Dunn’s bio and 
photo is on page 3.  
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Haug Partners, LLP 

“We look forward to our continued relationship with Art in Giving 
and we are proud to display this beautiful painting by Dorothy 
“Doffie” Arnold in the lobby of our Boston office.”  

John C. Dougherty, Office Managing Partner,  
Haug Partners LLP.” 
 

 

Another “Doffie” painting, but this time, it adorns 

Haug Partners LLP, in Boston. 

New Board Member – Gregory Dunn 

Wellesley Bank 

“Your art work continues to grace Wellesley Bank’s new 
headquarters at 100 Worcester St. Wellesley.”  

Andrew Maloney 
Senior Vice President, Wellelsey Bank 
 

Corporate Headquarters at 
100 Worcester Rd. in 
Wellesley, MA 

Bank branch at 197 Linden St. in 
Wellesley, MA 

       

Gregory Dunn is Art in Giving’s newest board 
member. He has been working in software 
security for 10 years, focusing on International 
business development. Prior to his IT career, he 
graduated from Penn State, traveled extensively 
and has lived in Hungary, Turkey and China. 
He has made Boston his permanent home and is 
excited to be part of Art in Giving. He is in charge 
of the social media for the organization, 
including the Instagram feed. A screen shot of 
the latest post is shown below Dunn’s photo. 
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www.artingiving.org                   617-877-4230               esmarkoff@artingiving.org 

 

Featured Artists 

Will Suglia Lori Slavin 

“Art has always interested me to my core. I love how 
objects or images communicate ideas as well as give 
aesthetic pleasure.  I first became attracted to artists 
for their great storytelling ability. Someone like 
Velazquez who despite painting the most mundane 
events, did so with such care and skill that the viewer 
wants to look deeper.   
I have also enjoyed the community aspect of my 
involvement with art.  A strong and supportive 
community has helped motivate me to continue 
exploring my passion for the fine arts.  In addition to 
the traditional galleries, I am also thankful for the 
growth of diverse venues where artists show their 
work.  That is an aspect of Art in Giving that has been 
an exciting part of my involvement with this 
important charity.  I am proud and honored to be able 
to contribute to the excellent work done by Art in 
Giving which not only funds pediatric cancer research, 
but supports local artists like myself, and brings 
communities together.   
As a young artist, I continue to develop my style and 
technique with my core interest remaining in 
storytelling and the desire to spark the same interest 
in my work that I feel when I view the work of my 
favorite artists.”  
 

“I am a Harvard graduate and former corporate 
attorney turned abstract painter.  Awed by art’s 
capacity to evoke wonder and transformation, 
even if just for a moment or two, I strive to bring 
such experiences to those who view my work.  
Through my modern abstract paintings, which 
utilize vivid colors and soft geometrics to 
harmonize contrasts, I attempt to both celebrate 
and tame this wonderful chaos called life. 
I am also dedicated to using my art to make a 
difference in the fight against cancer, a disease 
that affects virtually every family.  In addition to 
participating in Art in Giving, I founded and run 
Janet’s Jems for Healing, a volunteer program at 
the Massachusetts General Hospital, named after 
my mother, who died of ovarian cancer.  Through 
it, I design and donate my handmade jewelry to 
cancer patients to remind them that they are not 
alone.”   
 

 


